
SUBMISSIONNo. 190

Unit 18

Moonby RetirementVilJage
kootingal 2352

August12, 2003

Peter DraperMR
P0 box 1740
Tamworth 2340

Dear Sir

I was recently given a computer and have found using it is mentally
stimulating. Recently I saw in the press a statement claiming that there was
a 70% reduction in dementure if the brain is kept mentally stimulated.

I believe that learning and using a computer can help achieve this outcome.

I am aware that there many :~oIder citizens even in their ninety’s using
computers pne problem is that the cost of using the internet is too expensive
for many who are o~ a ~pe~4on.

I would like to see our Go’temment help tu get these people connected ~o
the ~net.TI~is I bejieve could be cost effective, &~ving on medical, hospital
andretirement home expenses.

I have been attending TA F E and have found that this has been a gre~it
exercise for my brain and has created whole new interests. For instance this
is the first letter I have created using a wi~rd processor.

I thank you in anticipation of you showing an interest in this matter

Yours sincerely

Ron Coleman.

PS If funding is a problem then an aftern~tive could be a modest annualfee.


